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Thursday 20th July
Dear Parent/Carer,

| hope this letter finds you and your family in good health and high spirits. As the summer break is now upon us, |
wanted to take a moment to discuss an exciting challenge that will pave the way for a successful academic year.

Over the last year, the children have been diligently working on various mathematical concepts, including the all
important times tables. Now, | propose a challenge that will help your child solidify their understanding and improve

their fluency in multiplication.

The challenge is simple but impactful - practice as often as possible on the following website and improve their
score by 50%. They will have completed a baseline score with Mrs Hardie before school ends.

www.timestables.co.uk

The children will have their own login details which will be communicated with you.

By doing so, they will not only gain confidence in their mathematical abilities but also be better prepared for the
new challenges that await them in the new school year. There are also a number of different games they can play

on the website that will facilitate their learning of the times tables.

Should the majority of children meet this challenge, the children will be treated to a visit to East Park and an
ice-cream in the first half of the Autumn term.

| encourage you to be actively involved in your child’s progress and celebrate their achievements throughout the
summer by embarking on this challenge.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or reach out to our dedicated office staff.
Wishing you a fantastic summer break filled with learning and cherished moments!
Warmest regards,

Mr Lavelle

Gthrive
co-operative learning trust
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